
   
 
 
 
 

 
COUNCIL OF UNIVERSITY SYSTEM PRESIDENTS 

August 5, 2013 
 

Meeting Notes 
 

 
 

1. Presidents’ meetings with the BOR.  Chancellor Kirwan briefed the presidents 
about meetings with the BOR during the coming year. 

 
2. Overview of FY 2015 operating budget. Chancellor Kirwan, Mr. Vivona and Ms. 

West briefed the presidents on the status of the FY 2015 operating budget, which 
is in the beginning stages of development.  The Chancellor and the presidents 
discussed the top priorities for the budget. 

 
3. Performance funding.  Chancellor Kirwan and Mr. Vivona briefed the presidents 

on the status of the performance funding project and the presidents discussed their 
perspectives regarding the proposal being developed. 

 
 

         
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


